
 
 
 
 

Dear Customer, 

Eutek Systems, Inc. dba Hydro International Ltd. was recently acquired by Oldcastle Infrastructure, Inc., a 
CRH Company. As part of the integration process, Eutek Systems will be merged into Oldcastle 
Infrastructure, Inc.'s business entity as of Jan 1, 2025.  

As a result of this merge, payments will now need to be made out to Oldcastle infrastructure inc. and will 
not be accepted if made out to Eutek Systems. Additionally, the updated W-9 is attached for your 
records. Note that our legal entity address will change in-line with this, but our business and remittance 
address will remain the same. 

Our Hydro International website remains active and there are no changes to your current contacts or 
ways of conducting business with Hydro International, including existing terms and conditions. 

To avoid delays or errors in posting your payments, please be sure to update our new name in your 
systems as soon as possible.  

If you have any questions regarding this change, please email the Hydro / Oldcastle accounts receivable 
team at AR-AWW@oldcastle.com 

Regards,  

 

 

Adam Neumayer 
Managing Director, Americas Wastewater Operations  

 

https://info.oldcastleinfrastructure.com/e/1038153/2024-12-02/3ms8xb/987338076/h/Rr3rOcuPBX5NjbsaOKotJZ5IV98cAssXPxLU9G90s7M

